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SUBJECT: National Security Personnel System Federal Register Comments

I appreciate the opportunity to review and comment on the National Security
Personnel System (NSPS) Federal Register Notice/Vol. 70, No. 29/Monday, February 14,
2005/Proposed Rules. I have attached a consolidated list of comments and
recommendations gathered from DoD Civilian Acquisition Workforce Personnel
Demonstration Project (AcqDemo) stakeholders.

I am confident that the proposed NSPS regulations provide for the flexibility
required to meet the requirements of the Acquisition community, leaving the details of
implementation to the Implementing Issuances. As such, I request that we be afforded
the same opportunity to review the Implementing Issuances as we have been given with
the Federal Register.

My point of contact is Ms. Lizanne Stewman. She may be reached at
703-681-3532 or via e-mail at lizanne.stewman(@dau.mil.
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